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The second meeting of the National Nursing Workforce Strategy Steering Committee (SSC) was 
held on     21 September 2023. The purpose of this meeting was to review and provide feedback 
on the approach to the environmental scan, proposed consultation approach and schedule and 
supporting documents for the first round of stakeholder engagement.  

Feedback from the 18 September 2023 Strategic Advisory Group (SAG) meeting was also 
provided to the SSC for consideration. Feedback from both committees will be collated and 
form the next iteration of the consultation approach for the first round of stakeholder 
consultation. 

Public consultation has commenced, with nationwide workshops now available for registration. 
Consultation dates and locations are available on the Strategy’s booking website.  Further 
consultation including a public survey will be conducted via the Department’s consultation hub. 
Stakeholders are encouraged to received updates on development via the Strategy website or 
by signing up to the Chief Nursing and Midwifery Officer newsletter.  

The next SSC meeting is scheduled for December 2023, where the committee will review the 
results and analysis of round one of stakeholder consultation.  

https://www.health.gov.au/national-nursing-workforce-strategy-consultations
https://consultations.health.gov.au/consultation_finder/?sort_on=iconsultable_enddate&sort_order=ascending&advanced=1&st=open#cs-finder-results-container
https://www.health.gov.au/our-work/national-nursing-workforce-strategy?utm_source=health.gov.au&utm_medium=redirect&utm_campaign=digital_transformation&utm_content=nnws
https://www.health.gov.au/using-our-websites/subscriptions/subscribe-to-our-nursing-and-midwifery-newsletter

